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Learning Objectives 

1. Address known risks of paediatric anaesthesia 
2. Focus on safe conduct of paediatric anaesthesia (10-N) 
3. Illustrate objectives and implementation strategies of the safetots.org initiative 

 
 

This event is supported by the Peter & Arthur Sheridan Lectureship Endowment Fund.  This event is also generously sponsored by 
donation from Abbvie.  

 
This event is an accredited group learning activity as defined by the Maintenance of Certification Program of the Royal College of 
Physicians and Surgeons of Canada. 
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